
Due to the refurbishments that have taken 
place to the snooker tables we have applied 

some rules which MUST be followed.


1. NO FOOD will be allowed into the 
Snooker room.


2. NO COIN TOSSING on the snooker tables.

3. NO DRINKS to be places on snooker 

tables.

4. Playing WITHOUT lights is PROHIBITED.

5. Table MUST be covered when finished.

6. You MUST NOT sit on the snooker tables.


We hope you understand these rules will help to keep 
the snooker tables the best they can be for you, our 

members. 

With your care and respect we can keep doing great 
upgrades that improve your experience at our club! 

Thank you, The Committee.

NOTICE TO MEMBERS


